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The Internet has been in demand over the summer months. At times a
queuing system was in operation. This service is used by the public to check
and to send their e-mails. Known places of contact have been America,
Australia, Belgium, Germany, Guernsey, Japan and New Zealand. The
Worldwide Web has also been used for projects and for general information.

Interesting window displays have promoted local activities including
Bonhams Valuation Day, Wychwood Garden and Allotments Summer Show
and the Wychwood Library Appeal and Book Sale, and also a topical display
of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth the Queen Mother's 100th Birthday.

The Library opening times:

Monday 1pm to 5pm 6pm to 7.30pm
Wednesday 10am to 12noon 2pm to 5pm
Friday 2pm to 5pm 6pm to 7.30pm

Beryl Brown, Library Manager

FRIENDS OF WYCHWOOD LIBRARY

You will recall that in our last report in the August/September issue of
the Wychwood Magazine we indicated that we had a shortfall of £6,268 in
our target of £35,000 towards the extension cosis of our Library. W.0.D.C.
have promised £5,000. Since then our target has now been reached and we
are extremely grateful to everyone who contributed to the marvellous
success of our Appeal.

In a letter which we received on 1st September from Mr, Richard Munro,
the Director of Cultural Services at Oxford County Council, he writes “I
would like to offer my congratulations and thanks in achieving this
milestone, enabling the project to proceed in full”.

The refurbishment is due to begin early next Spring and will last between
12 and 16 weeks.

Douglas E. Cunningham, Chairman, Friends of Wychwood Library.
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